
BRUSH REMOVAL PROGRAM: 

Starting Monday, May 6, 2024, the Road Department will conduct a Brush Removal 
Program for winter debris only. 

• Brush should be stacked with the ends piled neatly facing the road by 6:00 a.m. on May 2nd. 
• Only one pile of brush, 5 feet in length and 3 feet high, per household will be accepted. 
• Please leave limbs in lengths, not cut into small pieces. 
• No logs accepted over 2 inches in diameter. 
• No construction materials of any kind are allowed.  
• If the brush pile contains metal of any kind, it will be rejected, this includes nails. 
• Each road will be canvassed only ONE TIME.  
• Chips may be obtained at Wesley Field and Papa Park (when available). 

 


